
REQUEST 
 
In the last few years there have been a significant number of bin fires in the back lanes 
between Clara Street and Ethel Street - NE 4 8PY. 
 
Can you please provide the number of bin fires attended over the last three years please 
between Clara Street and Ethel Street Newcastle Upon Tyne. 
 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Please see below data for the fiscal years 200/2021 – 2022/2023 for bins fires in the back 
lane connecting Ethel Street and Clara Street.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FOI REFERENCE: FOI 23/24 - 090 
 
DATE RECEIVED: 24/05/2023 
 
TITLE / CATEGORY: Incident Statistics – Bin Fires  

 

Any printed documents are considered uncontrolled. 

 

Any printed documents are considered uncontrolled. 

            
            
           
            
          
                      
                     
            
           
            
          
                      
            
 
 
          
                      
                       
           
            
          
                     
            
 
 
 
 
 
          

 Street 

Fiscal Year Clara Street Ethel Street 

2020/2021 2 4 

2021/2022 2 2 

2022/2023 12 2 

Total 16 8 
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